
 

   

 

 

 

 

This document is posted to capture a change to the Estimated Schedule of Procurement Activities 

for RFQ No. 2022-36, issued April 8, 2022.  

 

All amendments, addenda, and notifications related to this procurement will be posted on the OSPI 

website (if this was an open procurement) and on the Washington Electronic Business Solution 

(WEBS) website. Additional questions concerning this procurement must be submitted to 

contracts@K12.wa.us. Communication directed to other parties will be considered unofficial and 

non-binding on OSPI, and may result in disqualification of the Consultant.   

 

 

RFQ No. 2022-36 was originally listed as “open until filled.” As of December 31, 2022, OSPI will 

no longer accept proposals in response to this RFQ. Any interested consultants shall submit 

proposals prior to December 31, 2022. 

 

We anticipate a new procurement for the same/similar work will be posted in the Spring of 2023. 

Interested consultants should refer to the OSPI website or register as a vendor in WEBS to 

receive notifications directly when the procurement is posted.  
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